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I’m writing to express my support for the cannabis-related bills currently under 
review. I believe these kinds of updates are a step in the right direction for our state 
and reflect the evolving needs of both patients and adult-use consumers.
Whether it's improving access, streamlining rules, or helping small businesses 
compete fairly, responsible policy changes can make a big difference. I appreciate 
seeing progress that balances safety, economic opportunity, and personal freedom.
Thank you for continuing to move cannabis policy forward in a thoughtful and 
inclusive way.


